Subject: [Spam:**]MMMeeting Oct. 21

From: "Pam Brown" <dan_brown@tigerpaw.com>

Date: 10/22/2013 12:23 PM

To: dan_brown <dan_brown@tigerpaw.com>

BCC: obrienjp@drivehq.com

More Sad News. Hopefully you received the note about the passing of Barbara Raabe. I have learned that: DELBERT WEITZEL. PASSED AWAY AND I DON'T THINK WE SENT THAT NOTICE OUT. DELBERT WAS THE ONE WHO SHARPENED KNIFES AND SCISSORS AT OUR CRAFT SALES.

Via John O'brien:

And just got word that Bert Lavoie passed away in his sleep on Monday, Oct 15 from his son Bruce via email.

This was not the best of weeks for the Tip. Let's hope only good news for awhile. I still have not received info on Barb's services.

On a lighter note, I received this from Clarence Weber, always good to hear that they are doing well:

T hanks Pam for all your time and effort getting the emails to us, Laverne and I, It sounds like you had a real adventurous and beautiful summer. I came across this prayer that I thought about all our friends at the Tip, if you would like to share it with them for your Monday morning meeting some time. It goes,

I Said a Prayer For You Today And know God must have heard, I felt the answer in my heart although He spoke no word. I didn't ask for wealth or fame [I know you wouldn't mind]. I asked Him to send treasures of a far more lasting kind! I asked that He'd be near you at the start of each new day; to grant you health and blessings and friends to share your way! I asked for happiness for you in all things great and small. But it was for His loving care I prayed for most of all.

Our prayer for all at the Tip, past and future, Clarence

I also received this from Mary Mitchell, safe travel on your way down.

We have had a great summer at our tourist camp which we closed up on September 26. Lots of good fish-walleye- to eat! We hope to be down at the Tip around the first of December. We are looking forward to seeing everyone again.

Regards,

Mary Mitchell

DSC02717.jpeg

For some good news: Jana Fleming wrote: I hope the picture comes through.

I visited with Onalee yesterday at her house. She is in great spirits and looks good.

Her last radiation treatment is Thursday, Oct. 24th and will be leaving for Texas the first week of November.

I also had a question from Charlie Craig.

Never any idea where you are. Hi Hi Like to hear all about your trip to China. I have a question. I have heard that Carllyn Glass was in an accident and it recovering from a broken hip. The word is that she is in a nursing home however do not have and address. Have you heard any thing about this. I e-mailed the Nessbitts however I was later informed they are traveling.

I talked to Gene McDaniel today and he sounds much better than when I visited him a couple of months ago.

Are you packing for the trip to the TIP. How is Mom and when is she heading to Texas.

Not looking forward to any of that white stuff. No plans on heading to Texas yet.

Take care TTUL

73 Charlie

We are wondering if anyone has heard about Carilyn Glass and if it is true about an accident? We are glad

1 of 2 10/22/2013 3:18 PM

to hear that Gene McDaniel is doing well. We hope Charlie joins us soon. Indiana winters are not nice.

Hopefully next week I'll be at the Tip and can send the minutes first hand. Wishing all safe travel.....Pam

MONDAY MORNING MEETING

DATE: October 21, 2013

Good Morning -

Welcome back to residents arriving last week.

Welcome to new residents.

<u>Pledge Allegiance to the Flag</u> – led by Paul B.

National Anthem -- led by Paul B.

Hospital Report - Nothing to share.

Prayer -- led by Paul B.

<u>Al Septrion, Park Manager</u> — There is another injured worker. Leos broke his ankle. This happened outside of work and he will be gone about four months. Adame, who had open heart surgery, tentatively will return to work in February.

ANNOUNCEMENTS --

Thirsty Thursday will be at Pappadeaux's at 4:00 p.m. There will be a sign-up sheet on the board.

Carolyn and John Williams will not be down this season. They are staying home with their daughter who has been ill. Several slots have been left open in activities as they were quite active in the park.

We will be posting where we need Chairpersons for different activities. We still need help!

Big Daddy's left coupons 15% off. There are some by the coffee pot. It is a great place to eat a burger.

We thank Louise B. for accompanying our songs on the piano.

Woodshop 50-50 drawing - Bruce Beem won \$20.

Sang God Bless America

Mary Kitkowski has asked every one that is interested to bring Hawaiian outfits with them when they come down from the bitter North to celebrate at her pork roast and luau this winter.

Also she would help locating and borrowing white gloves for the elegant dinner on 1/24/14

2 of 2 10/22/2013 3:18 PM